
 

This week certificates were 
awarded to: 

 

Ladybird class—  Brooke 

Dragonfly class— Melissa-
May, Safia & Jacob 

Butterfly class— Harper, 
Lacy & Owen 

Firefly class—  Sam, Amelia 
& Harry 

Cricket class— Kitty,        
Florence & Erin  

 

Mrs Pocock’s Golden phone 
call last week went to Jamie. 

What a great week we have had!  

Anti-Bullying Week 

We will be having an Odd Socks Day to 
launch our Anti-Bullying week. Odd 
Socks Day is a chance for schools to 
celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a 
positive way by asking pupils and staff 

to wear odd socks to school. There is no pressure to wear the latest fashion 
or buy expensive costumes. All you need to do to take part is wear odd 
socks, it could not be simpler! Odd Socks day will take place on the first 
day of Anti Bullying Week, Monday 13th November to help raise 

Dragonfly Class 

Last term Dragonfly Class worked together during their 
challenge times to complete a 200 piece puzzle. They en-
joyed it so much, I have challenged them this half term with 
a 500 piece puzzle. They have 
worked together as a team during 
challenge times this week and have 
already completed the edge! Watch 
this space to see their progress and 

how long it takes them to complete all 500 pieces! 

 

 Noah’s Ark Zoo Farm 

Ladybird & dragonfly 

class had some very 

special visitors.  

Remembrance Service 

We observed a two minute’s silence at 11am today. 

Reminder: To book for  

Parents Evening via eschools.  

We will also be hosting the book fair on these evenings  

 

Congratulations to our Cricket Class & Ladybird Class who 

topped the charts this week with 100% attendance!  

 

 

More photos from our fabulous week at school can 

be found on our Facebook page 

Dates to    

remember:  

13th Nov—Odd 

Socks Day 

14th & 15th 

Nov— Parents 

Evening & 

Book Fair 

15th Y5 Art 

Exhibition  

17th Nov—

Wear       

something 

spotty  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/



